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Village of Iola, Variance Committee Meeting 
April 25, 2024 held at 4:30 PM 
Village of Iola, Clerk’s Office 

 

An announcement was made that the meeting was moved to the Clerk’s Office due to another 
meeting in the Community Room taking longer than scheduled. 

Meeting was called to order by Jennifer Schustek at 4:31 PM. 

Roll call: Members present: Fred Borgmann, Chuck Fritz, Pamela Parks, Jennifer Schustek, and 
Ed Staal.   
Also present: Laura J. Krogwold, Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Iola; Missy Fenn, Deputy 
Clerk/Treasurer for the Village of Iola; Jim Rasmussen, Jeremy Zielke; Cindy Schomburg and 
Ken Molaska. Absent: Mike Devine and Larry Flowers. 
 
No Public Comment 
 
A variance for Parcel 26 35 73 34, (420 W. Iola St.), for a 30’ x 60’ accessory building with 
12’walls, was presented to the committee.  A question was asked as to why an early build permit 
was granted for this project when no variance had been issued.  Mr. Viste was told that variance 
comes before permits.   
 
Motion made by E. Staal to recommend a variance for Parcel 26 35 73 34, (420 W. Iola St.), for a 
30’ x 60’ accessory building with 12’walls, to the Iola Village Board of Trustees.  Motion 
seconded by C. Fritz.  Motion passed. 
 
Motion made by E. Stall to adjourn.  Seconded by P. Parks.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned 
at 4:41 PM. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes Provided by: Laura J. Krogwold, Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Iola 


